
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 4th April 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Cancellation of West Side Story theatre trip on Wednesday 9th April. 

 

We have taken the decision to cancel the Year Six school trip to see West Side Story after a 

member of staff viewed the show on its opening night and felt that some of the content was 

not age appropriate for the children.  

 

On booking the tickets we were not made aware that the production would not be appropriate 

for primary aged children and the theatre company has recognised this was an error on their 

part and are now in the process of contacting other Primary Schools who have booked to 

highlight the content of the play.  

 

On Wednesday afternoon the children will be given an opportunity to view an age appropriate 

version of West Side Story in school. 

 

Please note: Children will need to be collected at the normal time of 3.30pm and we will ensure 

you receive a full refund via Parentpay or cheque. 

 

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused, however after consulting Mr Pratt, 

we feel that we are acting in the best interest of the children in our care. We hope we have 

your understanding on the matter. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

The Year Six Team 


